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December 18, 2020 

VIA RESS 
 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
Attention: Registrar 
 
Dear Ms. Long: 
 
 
Re:  Burlington Hydro Inc. (the Applicant) 
 Application for electricity distribution rates beginning May 1, 2021 
 Board File No.: EB-2020-0007 
 
We are counsel to the Distributed Resource Coalition (DRC) and these are DRC’s submissions 
on confidentiality, filed further to Procedural Order No. 1. 
 
DRC supports the submissions of Board Staff, filed yesterday, on the Applicant’s request for 
confidential treatment of the: (i) information regarding assumed 2021 wage increases for the union 
and non-union employee group in Exhibit 4, Sections 4.3.1.2 and 4.3.1.4; (ii) personal information 
contained in the Applicant’s 2019 corporate income tax return in Exhibit 4, Appendix E; and (iii) 
salary and benefit information associated with a specific position at Exhibit 4, Section 4.3.1.4, 
page 173. 

Sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
 

Jonathan McGillivray 

c. Charles Keizer, Counsel, Torys LLP 
 Sally Blackwell, VP, Regulatory Compliance & Asset Management, Burlington Hydro Inc. 
 Wilf Steimle, Electric Vehicle Society 
 Cara Clairman, Plug’n Drive 


